
Volunteer Engagement for  
American Indian and Alaska  
Native Missing Persons Cases 
A special project under the COPS  
Office’s Collaborative Reform  
Initiative Technical Assistance  
Center (CRI-TAC)

To help address the missing or murdered Indigenous persons crisis, the Interna-

tional Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) worked with the COPS Office to 

develop a training on volunteer programs in tribal law enforcement agencies. This 

training supports tribal agencies in starting and managing volunteer programs  

to support missing persons cases. Building upon the IACP’s Volunteers in Police 

Service curriculum, this training includes a workshop geared toward tribal leader-

ship and an eight-hour training for tribal law enforcement and other staff who  

will develop the program and manage volunteers.

For more information, and to request the program  

be delivered at your location, go to:  

https://cops.usdoj.gov/cri-tac  
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